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Dear AHPRA,

I wish to express my concern at the possibility of Therapists being granted
independent practice. A recent article from Graham Middleton at Synstrat has
indicated a proposal that Therapists may be able to practise dental therapy as
unsupervised practitioners. This is not a wise or safe decision to take.

Regards,

Steve Mason

WALKERVILLE DENTAL

SOUTH AUSTRALIA
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